
  
 

 

 

Network Notification 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: October 3, 2014      Number:   OH-P-2014-24  
          
To:  Ohio Providers 
 
From:  CareSource® 
 
Subject:  Apria Terming as DME Provider 
 

 
As of November, 4, 2014, Apria will no longer be serving any member products managed by 
CareSource for Durable Medical Equipment (DME).  
 
Members will receive a letter in the mail explaining the change in their servicing DME provider. 
We encourage you to work with our members should they have questions.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in caring for our members. 
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